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Greene County Photography Club:

1st Place - SNOW

“Unique” 
by Grace Bradmon

Please check our Facebook page for
weather cancellations!  Thanks.
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Member:  https://www.psa-photo.org/

Greene County Photography Club:

March
2nd Place

March 
3rd Place

“Winter Sky”
by Ann Newman 

“When’s Spring?”
by  Cathy Butcher
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Greene County Photography Club:

Photo Club 2019
4th Tuesday of Every Month at 7:00 PM

		  PHOTO CHALLENGE	 PROGRAM DIRECTOR
January 22	 Cozy				    Dave Brendel - Warm Beach Photographs
February 26	 Hands				    Kathy Douglas - DVR - Great Courses in Photography
March 26	 Snow				    Dave Richter - Share your photographs!
April 23	 Aprils Fools/Upside Down	 T.B.A.
May 28		 Vintage			   Ben McMillen - Lighting & Flash (Bring your camera)
June 25		 Feet
July 23		 Optical Illusions		  Ciara Williams		
August 27	 Jerry Hardy Inspired		  Anastasia Williams	
September 24	 Fog or Mist
October 22	 Trees	
November 26	 Blessings	
December 	 Picture of the Year

March’s Meeting
Congratulations to Grace Bradmon, Ann Newman and Cathy Butcher for winning the photographic challenge!
 
David Richter was our Program Director for our “Share Your Photographs” program. We used the room beside 
the Chapel and laid our photographs out on the tables. There was a wonderful variety of beautiful photographs, 
cards, books and canvases.  Thank you to the following members who shared photographs and told us about 
some of their favorites:  Chuck Beyer, Bob Bedison, Andrea Semenoff, Ben McMillen, Lynne Goroncy, Ann 
Newman, Grace Bradmon, Rebecca Thomas, Janice Morris, David Richter & Cathy Butcher.

A few of the things we learned:  David R. was able to find a “secret” location used to photograph sillouhette’s 
against the horizon (but wouldn’t tell the secret).  Ann Newman has uploaded her beautiful 365-days nature 
photography on Facebook to a publisher who creates very nice books of the pictures and posts.  Lynne makes 
many of her photographs into cards when she uses both as gifts and to send to friends and family.  Grace has 
been inspired by Instragram and shared her winning Greene County Fair portfolio. There was some discussion 
of canvases.  Ben McMillen said he has had good success with CG Pro Print   https://www.cgproprints.com/.  We 
have some “super” moon photographers, and you can’t go wrong with cute children pictures!

Maybe we should have a “sharing” in the fall, too?

Ben McMillen will be our May presenter.  Ben’s presentation on flash and lighting will include portrait photog-
raphy, using flashes and lighting.  Ben is familiar with Nikon, Canon and other cameras.  Bring your camera to 
practice and/or ask Ben questions!

Please sign up to be “Program Director” for a month.  You  can plan an activity, show a lesson from our Great 
Courses DVD, lead a discussion, show some of you photographs, present a program or line up a speaker.



Join Greene County Photography Club for 2019!
Membership Runs from January to January 1, 2020.

 $12 Individual Membership          
 $15  Family Membership –those living in the same house

You can pay Dave Brendel,Treasurer, at any meeting.

Membership Form

Name(s)

Email:  _________________________________________  Cell (     )____- ______________ 	

Name(s)

Email:  _________________________________________  Cell (     )____- ______________ 	
 
Home Phone (     )____- _________	

Address

What topics would you be interested in learning more about:

What are your favorite photographic subjects/types:

Flashback to March 2014

Photo by Ann Newman


